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English Conversation & ISPY Groups End December 7th

  November 27, 2023

If you are a member of our daily English Conversation or ISPY Groups, please note that the last day for all
meetings this fall is Thursday, December 7th. On Friday, December 8th, we will host a potluck at 1:00pm and we
encourage you to attend to celebrate all of your hard work from the fall. 

OISS will resume our English Conversation and ISPY Groups in mid to late January. Please keep an eye on our
website for an exact date!

Enjoy the winter break and we look forward to seeing you back in OISS in January. 
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